
 

 

 STATEMENT ON THE NON-PROFIT NATURE OF THE STARGATE STUDY 
“International observational study on airway management in operating room and non-

operating room anaesthesia. STARGATE Study”. 
 

Prospective observational study 
 

We Vincenzo Russotto and Francesca Collino, Principal Investigators of the STARGATE Study,  
DECLARE THAT 

 
the Promoter of the study is University of Turin,  

data relating to the experimentation, its execution and its results belong to the Promoter, and they can be used 

only with the approval by the Promoter;  

the STARGATE Study is an observational study which aims to describe current clinical practice on airway 

management in anesthesia and the incidence of adverse events like severe hypoxia and hemodynamic 

instability;  

the STARGATE Study is aimed at improving medical knowledge and clinical practice;  

the STARGATE Study IS NOT aimed at the industrial development of drugs or instruments and in any case the 

STARGATE Study IS NOT aimed at profit. 

Torino, 10/08/2023  

                                                                                                   Dr.Vincenzo Russotto 

                                                                        

                                                                                     Dott.ssa. Francesca Collino  

                                                                                                         


